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To  the House Committee on Housing: 

 

No, on Bill 4118 which basically guts our land use laws by allowing land owners to 

get approval from their local governing agencies to expand the city's urban reserves. 

In favor of more affordable housing for our work forces but not at the expense of our 

precious farmlands. 

As a 50-year Oregon voter who has always been proud our commitment to farmland 

preservation, I vehemently object to this bill. 


